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BY E-MAIL 
 
October 4, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Cole Cacciavillani 
President 
GenSet Resource Management Inc. 
263 Talbot Street West 
Leamington, ON  N8H 4H3 
 
Dear Mr Cacciavillani: 
 
Re:  Application for Amendment Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0786 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application to amend electricity 
generation licence EG-2005-0278.  The Board has assigned File Number  
EB-2007-0786 to this matter.  Please refer to this number in all future 
correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. 
 
In the phone conversation with Mr. Chris Taylor of GenSet Resource 
Management Inc. Board staff has been advised that your application will be 
revised and resubmitted due to the fact that the owner of one of the facilities 
included in your application is not yet licensed by the Board. 
 
Upon receipt of the revised application the Board will issue an acknowledgement 
letter indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be 
rendered. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, 
Analyst, Market Operations, Licensing at +1 (416) 440-8138or e-mail: 
Irina.Kuznetsova@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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